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From: Studentwire
Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 12:29 PM
To: Lincoln University Webmaster
Subject: Lincoln University Student News for October 1 - WRC Workshop, Harlem Halloween 

Costume Contest, Gilman Scholarship Deadline, LEAVES Convocation, Homecoming 
Schedule, NSBE Homecoming Challenge, and more... 

Importance: High

 

 

  
  
  
  
 

Today:  WRC Workshop 
The Writing and Reading Center will be holding its third 
workshop on "MLA and APA" source documentation at 4 pm 
today in the Langston Hughes Memorial Library, Room 302. 
Contact: Samaa Gamie 
Read more 
 

  

 
 

 

Today: Harlem Halloween Costume Contest 
All are invited to participate in the Harlem Halloween Costume Contest 
sponsored by the Langston Hughes Memorial Library starting today!! 
Contact: Karen Vaught 
Read More / How it Works 
 

Tomorrow: Gilman Scholarship Deadline  
The Gilman Scholarship program is pleased to announce that early 
applications for the spring 2019 and summer 2019 are now available.  
The deadline for both applications is tomorrow, Tuesday, October 2 at 
11:59 am CST.  Late applications will not be accepted under any 
circumstance.  For assistance in completing an application or crafting 
essays, please encourage students to contact Dr. Monica Gray.   
Contact: Monica Gray  
Read more 
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October 4: LEAVES Convocation 
The Division of Student Success is hosting a LEAVES Convocation featuring 
Elaine Brown on Thursday, October 4, at 12:30 pm in the International 
Cultural Center.  All are invited.  
Contact: Frederick Faison 
Read more 
 

Homecoming Schedule 
All are invited to attend the many events during Homecoming 2018.  
Contact: RaVonda Dalton-Rann 
Read More 
 

NSBE Homecoming Challenge 
The Lincoln University Chapter of NSBE seeks proposals from student 
groups/organizations on an important problem that they have identified 
at Lincoln University and how they propose to solve the identified 
problem.  Please see the attached for more information! 
Contact: Dunsin Fadojutimi 
Proposal / Rules  
 

Volunteers Needed – Admissions Open House 
Do not miss your opportunity to register as a volunteer! The Office of 
Undergraduate Admissions needs your help with our annual Fall Open 
House on Friday, November 2.  We need enthusiastic Lincoln men and 
women to show future Lions what the ROAR is all about!  Please click the 
registration link below to register as a Tour Guide.  More details will be 
provided in the interest meetings.  Thank you in advance for your service 
to the campus community! 
Contact: Kinoia Fredericksen 
Read More 
 

Excel Boot Camp 
Chatham Financial is hosting their annual Excel Boot Camp for 
undergraduate students on Thursday, January 3 and Friday, January 4. The 
program is free and open to students of all majors. Registration is open. 
After submitting an application, students are provided an online 
prerequisite course to complete and those with the best scores on the 
exam following the course will be admitted. 
Read more 
 

Notification of FERPA Rights 
The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) affords students 
certain rights with respect to their education records.  For more 
information please review the annual notification at the below link.   
Contact: Catherine Rutledge 
Read More 
 

National Suicide Prevention Awareness 
In recognition of Suicide Prevention Month, consider signing up for the 
next QPR Suicide Prevention Training on Tuesday, October 9 from 5 to 6 
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pm in the Wellness Center Room 221. Training is free and space is 
limited.  To register call Counseling Services at 484-365-7244.  Those who 
complete the training will receive a certificate. 
Contact: Mary Coleman 
 

Concert Choir 
The Lincoln University Concert Choir has announced their 2018 fall 
performance schedule. Many of the performances are free and open to 
the public. Please see below for more details. 
Contact: Camilla Horne 
Read more 
 

Athletics News 
This Week in Lincoln Athletics 
Vikings Sweep Lions in Volleyball Action 
Football Falls to Johnson C. Smith 
Women’s Soccer Defeated by Molloy College 
Contact: Bob Heller 
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